
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
WILLIAMS UNIFORM COMPLAINT  

QUARTERLY SUMMARY 
 

The governing board of Los Angeles Unified School District  
will hold a public hearing on the 3rd Quarterly Report of  

WILLIAMS UNIFORM COMPLAINT SUMMARY 
for 2020/2021 School Year  

per Education Code Section 35186 and AB831/AB347 
 

 The “Williams Legislation” law seeks to ensure that: 
 

§ Every school must provide sufficient textbooks and/or 
instructional materials, to use in class and to take home or use 
after class. 

 
§ School facilities must be clean, safe, and maintained in good 

repair. 
 
§ School restrooms should be clean, stocked and open during 

school hours. 
 
§ Each class should be assigned a teacher and not a series of 

substitutes or other temporary teachers.  The teacher should 
have the proper credential and subject matter training to teach 
the class, including training to teach English learners, if 
present. 

 
The public hearing will be held at 333 South Beaudry Avenue, Board Room, Los 
Angeles, CA on Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. The public is cordially invited 
to attend this meeting. 
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